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Our Ref:  AdminSA:SLT/SZY/JOD
Date:   10th September 2021




Dear Parent/Carer

LATERAL FLOW TESTING

We have now completed our on-site Lateral Flow testing for students.

We have been able to identify a small number of students who tested positive for Covid 19 and these students are now isolating accordingly.

Thank you to all of our students who participated in the testing.  Their sensible and mature approach ensured there was minimal disruption to lessons.

From Monday 13th September we request all students revert to home testing twice weekly – on a Monday and Thursday morning.  Please report the results to the school and NHS testing website.  Members of staff are also testing on these days.  Together, through regular testing, we can strive to keep our school community as safe as possible.

We will continue to send you a reminder text message along with a result reporting form for each test.  If your child records a positive Lateral Flow Test please report their absence to the school office either via telephone: 01270 560514 or email: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk 

We will be issuing home testing kits to students next week.  If you are running short in the meantime please visit your local chemist where they are free to collect.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
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